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Toys for Tots Donations

Behind

the GREEN Doors

The High School Student Council would like
to thank everyone who donated all the toys
and items for Toys for Tots. Your generosity

. is greatly appreciated and will make many

young people's Christmas.

Mrs. German's class spread some
holiday cheer at two local nursing
homes. The students visited The
Meadows and Vancrest and arrived
with gifts for local residents.




